OGEMA TOWNSHIP
Cemetery Clean Up Day and Fall Harvest Dinner

It was discussed and determined that there will not be a cemetery clean up day
scheduled for 10-7-23 or a fall dinner this year due to prior commitments with vendors
and residents. We will work on having a Cemetery clean up day and Spring Fling
Dinner in late April. We need participation with set up and clean up. It seems like it is
the same residents whom help with preparations, but ask for more. Come and enjoy the
newer facility and fellowship. All are invited!



